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Stars of the week 
For the week ending  4th Feb-

ruary  

 
Doves:  Aaliyah & Dante 
Owls: Kerem & Lexie 
Swallows: Bonnie & Dawid 
Woodpeckers: Reeya & Mriam 
Jackdaws:  Holly & Archie 
Swans: Noah & Maisie 
Kestrels:  Tiano & Woody 
Falcons:  Harry & Lexie 

The following children were  
recognised for showing the 

school  
values in PE this week:   
Week ending 4th February  

 
Doves:  Georia & Nya 
Owls:  Sienna  
Swallows:  Frank  
Woodpeckers:  Lottie & Imogen 
Jackdaws:   Skylar  
Swans:  Sienna & Harvey 
Kestrels:  Chase & Tiano 
Falcons: All of Y6 play leaders 

  World book day  
Thursday 3rd March 

The children will be invited to dress up as a 
book character on that day.  Each class will be 

carrying out book related activities.  

This week we have all been focusing on how 
we can be safe including being safe on line. 

Please see the flyer on page 2 for a free Bed-
ford Borough online parent course for looking at 

how you can support your children to be safe 
online at home. 

  Well done to Amelia in Swallows for being 

awarded her Blue Peter green badge for her 

pen recycling project. 

Values 
For week ending 4th Feb 

 
Doves: Anaiyah  
Owls: Noah 
Swallows: Arabella  
Woodpeckers: Flynn 
Jackdaws: Martha  
Swans:  Aoife  
Kestrels: Jing Lin 
Falcons: Freya 

 

It has been a busy half term with lots of hard work, but 
lots of fun activities too.   
We hope that over the holiday the children have a well-
earned break and recoup ready for another busy half 
term in the lead up to Easter. 
We hope that over the holiday you all keep safe and 
well.  Should your child/children test positive for COVID-
19 over the half term break, please e-mail informing us 
of the date when symptoms first occurred or, if they 
have no symptoms, the date they tested positive, and 
the date of their return to school.    
We look forward to seeing you all on Monday 21st  
February.  

 On Monday 21st February & Tuesday 22nd February 
the children in YR to Y6 will having a  

gymnastics session supported by Paul Blunt, from the 
East Beds School Sports Partnership. 

 
Y1, Y3, Y5 will be on Monday 21st  

YR, Y6, Y2, Y4 will be on Tuesday 22nd  
All children will need PE kit on their allocated day. All 
hair must be tried back and NO jewellery should be 

worn.  
The children should wear shorts or tight leggings 

for this session, so if your child wears jogging bot-
toms to school on PE days, please can they wear a 

pair of shorts under their jogging bottoms.  
 

PE kit should also be worn on their normal PE day 
too. 

 Please Support Bonnie in Jackdaws who is cycling 100 

miles to raise money for water aid this month. You will 

have seen her riding to school on her bike every day. 

Please support her by visiting 

https://www.justgiving.com/F-corker 
Well done Bonnie we are really proud of you. 






